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July 3, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Amanda Grace Corozza 
PDH Academy 
PO Box 449 
Pewaukee, WI 53072 
support@pdhacademy.com 
 
RE: Course Approval(s); Sponsor No. 557 
 
Dear Ms. Corozza; 
 
The Bureau of Construction Codes’ Building Section is sending this approval of your application as a 
sponsor to offer Prelicensure Residential Builder and Residential Maintenance & Alteration Contractor 
courses. 
 
The following course or courses have been approved: 
 

COURSE NO. COURSE NAME HOURS 
COURSE ID/ 

APPROVAL NO. INSTRUCTOR(S) 

C23BCC-00003 MI 3 Hour CE: Code, 
Law, Safety 

3 C23-03 Steve Preins 

C23BCC-00004 From the Ground UP 3 C23-04 Glen Stancik 
C23BCC-00005 Designing for Energy 

Efficiency 
5 C23-05 Paul Spite 

C23BCC-00006 That Dangerous Damp: 
Dealing with Water Inside 

5 C23-06 Paul Spite 

C23BCC-00007 Aging in Place: 
Eliminating Traps 

5 C23-07 Paul Spite 

C23BCC-00008 Michigan Residential 
Builders and Residential 
Maintenance & 
Alterations Contractors 
Prelicensure 

60 C23-08 Robert Taylor 

 
Areas of Competency 

Builders Prelicensure Education 
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This approval begins June 1, 2023, and expires May 31, 2026, provided your Proprietary School License 
remains active.  The Course Approval Number(s) listed above should now be used on all 
Certifications of Completion.  Please be aware that, if you purchase your courses, you will need to update 
the courses with the material sent to you from the author. 
 
Thank you for your interest in providing pre-licensure education in Michigan.  If you have any questions, 
or make any changes, please feel free to contact the Building Section by emailing 
BCCBldg2@michigan.gov.  The sponsor number above is important and must be referenced in 
ALL correspondence with the Department. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathon Paradine, Inspection Division Director 
Bureau of Construction Codes 
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